
 

Freedom of Information Request – On street charging points 
Date received 14/1/21 

Request & Response: 

 Has your council applied for funding from the government’s ‘On Street 

Residential Chargepoint Scheme’? (The scheme that is being run by OZEV and 

the Energy Saving Trust). - No 

 

 Has your council installed any on street charging points to date? If 

so, please provide a figure of how many on street charging points you have 

installed. - No 

 

Does your council have any future plans, or plans already underway, to 

apply for funding from the government’s ‘On Street Residential Changepoint 

Scheme’? - No 

 

Does your council have any plans to install any on street charging 

points in the future? - No 

 

 


